
 
 

Mr Richard Allanach
 
Sent by email

  
Communities Directorate

PO Box 43
Warwick

CV34 4SX
 

Telephone 01926 412837
Email foicommunities@warwickshire.gov.uk 

  
Please ask for Julie Seymour 

  
  
Our ref: 4417260 Your ref: Date: 8 May 2019
 
Dear Mr Allanach
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Further to your recent information request concerning the cost of a temporary set of 
traffic lights on Dunchurch Road.
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Warwickshire County Council 
and I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 
 
The temporary pedestrian crossing (traffic lights) on Dunchurch Road, near the 
Overslade Lane junction is being provided on behalf of the Developer of a school site in 
close proximity to the junction and as a condition of Planning Consent granted for 
redevelopment of the school site.  All related costs are being borne by the Developer 
and therefore there is no weekly cost to the Council.
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 days of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Management 
Shire Hall 
Warwick 
CV34 4RL 
inforights@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:



The Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF
 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
Web: www.ico.org.uk
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours Sincerely
 

Julie Seymour
Freedom of Information Team
Customers & Information Services 


